
Oliver Hoban

From: Duffy, John 
Sent: 10 January 2024 14:36
To: Development Control
Subject: RE: 4/23/2363/0F1 - HILL GREEN, DRIGG, HOLMROOK

Hi there, thank you for consulƟng the Countryside Access Team on the above applicaƟon. We have no 
comments to submit on the applicaƟon. The proposed development will have no direct impact on the 
exisƟng Public Right of Way Network.  
 
Many thanks, John 
 
 
John Duffy 
Countryside Access Officer | Countryside Access | 
Neighbourhoods | Place, Sustainable Growth & Transport 
Cumberland Council | The Parkhouse Building  
Kingmoor Business Park | Carlisle | CA6 4SJ 
 

  
 

w: www.cumberland.gov.uk 
 

 
 


